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March 16, 2021  

 

 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students: 

 

It is hard to believe that the end of the 2020-21 school year is rapidly approaching. As we begin to plan for the yearbook, 

CiTi would like to honor those who will be graduating this year. 

 

We are asking senior students to find a baby/toddler picture of themselves and recreate that image in a “Then and Now” 

pose. If this idea does not interest you but you would still like to submit a baby/toddler picture, please feel free to do so, and 

we will make sure to include it in the yearbook. 

 

If you would like to submit a photo via email, you can send it to Jay-Nel Mera at jmera@citiboces.org or Michael Burke at 

mburke@citiboces.org. If you don’t have the ability to send it via email, you can bring in the photo and give it to your 

homeroom teacher. To ensure that it will be delivered to one of us, please place the photo in a sealed envelope with the 

following written on the outside of the envelope: 

 

- your child’s name  

- the words “baby picture” 

- the words “Please deliver to Mrs. Samson” 

 

If neither of these options work, you can mail the photo to: 

 

CiTi BOCES 

Attn: Heidi Samson 

179 County Route 64 

Mexico, NY 13114 

 

The picture will not be damaged in any way and will be returned. Please make sure that the photos are school appropriate. 

The deadline for submitting photos is April 1, 2021.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Mr. Burke and Mrs. Mera 

Yearbook Advisors 

CiTi BOCES  
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